C

Al

arrington

SChOOI AD ASTRA

17 April 2024

There have been a number of requests for another chance to order a Leaver’s Hoodie.
We have been in touch with our supplier and we are able to open orders again for a very
short window. The Order Form is open now and it will close at midday on Monday 22
April. Using the link below make your colour and size choices and then go straight to
ParentPay - we can only place your order if we have received payment.

e ltis priced at £25

e Click HERE to make your colour and size choices by midday on Monday 22 April
« Pay on Parent Pay by midday on Monday 22 April

e Hoodies will be delivered on Thursday 23 May

Students are permitted to wear these in school in place of their blazer for normal lessons
and revision sessions, but blazers and full school uniform will be required to be worn to
attend each examination.


https://forms.office.com/e/fFk9w97wg8
https://www.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login

